
Welcome 
A message from April Moore

Dear Colleagues,

Welcome to our latest International Partnerships newsletter.

As we look back over the past few months, it is clear how much 
progress has been made across our global partnerships. From 
exciting new collaborations and programme developments to 
impactful events and student engagement, there is a great 
deal to celebrate. This edition highlights just some of the 
brilliant work happening across our faculties and partner 
institutions.

You will read about new partnerships in Singapore, Malaysia, 
and Pakistan, the continued growth of our collaboration with 
MSA in Egypt, and the success of our Law programme at 
Denning in Karachi. We are also pleased to share updates on 
the Greenwich Opportunities in Learning and Development 
(GOLD) scheme—offering professional recognition to 
colleagues who support learning across our global network.

This issue also includes 
a touching tribute to 
Dr Franky Wong from 
HKU SPACE, whose 
contribution to our long-
standing partnership will 
not be forgotten.

Finally, we say farewell 
to our colleague Žanete 
Markova. We wish her all 
the very best in her new 
role.

Thank you to everyone 
who continues to 
support our international work. These achievements would 
not be possible without your commitment, collaboration, and 
enthusiasm.

Warm regards,

April Moore
Head of International Partnerships and Global Mobility

Update from Faculty of Engineering and Science

In February 2025 a group of about 20 University of Greenwich 
Link Tutors from three of our Faculties, plus the relevant 
External Examiners, travelled to the October University 
for Modern Sciences and Arts (MSA), Cairo, Egypt.  This is 
one of two short annual visits made to MSA to carry out 
the moderation of student work across the large number of 
programmes that we quality assure.

The visit began with colleagues looking at student projects 
and listening to many of them present their work.   There 
was also an opportunity to take part in some of the 
Biotechnology experiments measuring brain function.  The 
standard of work across all disciplines was as exceptional 
as ever and it was a privilege to be able to meet and interact 
with the MSA students.  

There were many opportunities for discussion with academic 
and professional service staff and a delightful surprise visit 
from the founder of the University, Dr Nawal El Degwi.  The 
visit culminated in a series of exam boards for all the different 
subject areas.

We are hoping to run more programmes with MSA from 
September 2025, as well as strengthen and develop our 
research collaborations. Full article

Professor Noel-Ann Bradshaw 
Deputy Dean, Engineering and Science

Update from Faculty of Liberal Arts  
and Science

The first cohort of LLB (Hons) Law students started the 
programme at Denning Law School (GEMS) in Karachi, 
Pakistan in September 2024, welcoming nearly 300 students 
Bachelor of Laws (LLB Hons.) GW - Denning. A successful Link 
Tutor visit took place in January 2025 and we look forward 
to working closely together as this partnership develops. We 
are excited about the positive impact this new delivery will 
have on students’ futures and their journey toward success, 
helping them to reach their full potential and achieve their 
career aspirations. Some students will also be attending the 
International Comparative Law Summer School in July 2025. 
All classes will be hyflex which will combine face-to-face and 
online learning. For those registered for face-to-face, classes 
will be taught in the historic Old Royal Naval College on the 
bank of the River Thames in South-East London: International 
Comparative Law Summer School | Research activities | 
University of Greenwich.

Professor Zoe Petit 
Deputy Dean, Liberal Arts and Science

https://msa.edu.eg/msauniversity/university-of-greenwich-delegation-visit-spring-2025/
https://denning.edu.pk/llb-gw/
https://www.gre.ac.uk/research/activity/las/cpd-law-summer-school#:~:text=This%20dynamic%20course%20provides%20a,law%2C%20and%20other%20global%20jurisdictions.
https://www.gre.ac.uk/research/activity/las/cpd-law-summer-school#:~:text=This%20dynamic%20course%20provides%20a,law%2C%20and%20other%20global%20jurisdictions.
https://www.gre.ac.uk/research/activity/las/cpd-law-summer-school#:~:text=This%20dynamic%20course%20provides%20a,law%2C%20and%20other%20global%20jurisdictions.


Update from Faculty of Education, Health and Human Sciences 

We have a New Faculty Partnership with LSBF to deliver an 
MSc in Global Public Health and MA Education in Singapore. 
We are also working on proposals to work with LSBF in 
Malaysia to deliver a BSc in Public Health.  As a Faculty we 
are also very excited to be working with MSA’s newly formed 
School of Education, and we are developing several dual 
award undergraduate programmes in primary and secondary 
education across a range of subjects including Science Maths, 

and modern languages. 

Our Deputy Head of School for Human Sciences’ Nevin 
Mehmet, presented at the 8th Global Public Health Conference 
in Bangkok Thailand.  

Hilary Orpin 
Associate Dean, Education, Health and Human Sciences

Greenwich Opportunities in Learning and Development (GOLD)

GOLD is designed for colleagues who teach and support 
student learning at the University and our partner 
institutions to:

• Recognise and develop their skills;

• �Demonstrate a commitment to their ongoing professional 
development;

• Receive professional recognition from Advance HE.

GOLD can award three categories of fellowship:

• D1 Associate Fellow

• D2 Fellow

• D3 Senior Fellow

There are more details on our website about the scheme in 
general, the application process and Advance HE’s professional 
standards framework (PSF 2023).

Colleagues at our partner institutions who are teaching on 
a Greenwich programme and are interested in applying for 
Fellowship will need a University of Greenwich mentor who 
is aware of their work and will need to attend various online 
workshops.  For more details please contact the International 
Partnership Team or your Faculty partnership manager.  Please 
note that there are application fees associated with each 
application. 

Professor Noel-Ann Bradshaw 
Deputy Dean, Engineering and Science

PGCert HE Applications 25-26

Applications are now open for the University of Greenwich 
Postgraduate Certificate in Higher Education (PGCert HE) 
starting in October 2025. 

Join our distance learning programme to earn a Postgraduate 
Certificate in Higher Education and Advance HE Fellowship! 

• Application deadline: 14 July 2025

• Programme begins: 13 October 2025

Applications after the deadline will not be considered.

The Postgraduate Certificate in Higher Education (PGCert HE) 
is a 13-month distance learning programme (60-credit, Level 
7). PGCert HE is ideal for anyone currently teaching at Level 
4 or above in higher education. Key areas of focus include 
higher education pedagogy, curriculum design, inclusive 
assessment and feedback, and technology-enhanced learning, 
all underpinned by critical reflection on your teaching.

This is a distance learning programme, but you will have plenty 
of opportunities to study as part of a learning community. Our 
curriculum includes a range of learning resources, synchronous 
and asynchronous learning activities, and ample opportunities 
for feedback and peer-to-peer connections. You will be 

supported by your personal tutor throughout your academic 
journey. Additionally, we organise programme-level activities 
and CPD workshops to further support you in your learning.

On successful completion of the programme, you will earn a 
Postgraduate Certificate in Higher Education and Fellowship 
of the Higher Education Academy (FHEA). Additionally, you can 
progress to the University of Greenwich’s MA in Education to 
continue your academic journey.

As an entry requirement, you need to have a guaranteed 
minimum of 60 hours teaching in higher education (Levels 4-7) 
during the registration period, with at least 10 hours in the first 
term of the programme. This may include lecturing, tutoring, 
leading seminars, and similar.

For more information or any questions, please contact the 
Academic and Learning Enhancement taught programmes 
team at ltheprog@gre.ac.uk 

Apply to PG Cert HE here.  Please email ltheprog@gre.ac.uk 
for the application guidelines.  

Academic and Learning Enhancement

Improving how students access selected processes 

As part of the University of Greenwich’s plan to improve 
student experience and modernise the way that students 
interact with the University’s support services, we will be 
introducing some changes to the Extenuating Circumstances, 
Academic Appeals, and Withdrawal and Interruption forms.  

From September 2025, partner college students will have 
access to the Digital Student Centre (DSC) platform, which will 
allow them to submit the abovementioned forms digitally and 
ensure that they are received by the relevant processing teams. 
This will create an improved experience for our students and 
provide them greater clarity on the processes, navigating them 

every step of the way.  

Further demonstrations to partners and distribution of 
supporting materials for both students and staff will be done in 
the following months.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to 
Nansi Eneva (Student Lifecycle Management Business Change 
Lead) on N.N.Eneva@greenwich.ac.uk. 

Nansi Eneva 
Business Change Lead, Student & Academic Services

In Memory of Dr Franky Wong

We are deeply saddened to share the news of the passing of 
Dr Franky Wong from HKU SPACE, who sadly passed away 
earlier this year.

Dr Wong made a lasting impact during his 15 years at HKU 
SPACE, particularly in the field of Built Environment. His 
contributions to the partnership between HKU SPACE and the 
University of Greenwich were truly invaluable.

He played a key role in launching the surveying programmes, 
which have since become an important part of the curriculum. 
His work ensured that students gained both strong academic 
knowledge and the practical skills needed for their careers. 
His leadership in Occupational Safety and Health programmes 
further strengthened the curriculum and helped establish a 

strong reputation for the School within the industry.

Dr Wong was widely respected for his maturity, 
professionalism, and reliability. He fostered a supportive and 
encouraging environment for colleagues and students alike 
and was deeply committed to education and international 
collaboration.

His legacy will continue to be felt, and he will be greatly 
missed by everyone at the University of Greenwich and HKU 
SPACE who had the privilege of working with him.

Our heartfelt condolences go to his family, friends,  
and colleagues at this difficult time.

From the University of Greenwich

Moving on: A Farewell Note

After my time serving as International Partnerships 
Officer, I will be leaving my position to pursue a new 
opportunity at LAMDA.

Working with the talented and dedicated team at the university 
has been a true privilege. Together, we’ve strengthened our 
international connections and built meaningful partnerships 
that will continue to benefit our institution for years to come.

I’m deeply grateful for the collaborative spirit, support, 
and friendship I’ve experienced during my tenure. The 
relationships we’ve cultivated—both within our university and 
with our international partners—have been the highlight of 
my time here.

my time here.

While I’m excited about this new chapter at LAMDA, I hope 
to maintain the valuable connections we’ve established. I 
welcome you to stay in touch via LinkedIn (https://www.
linkedin.com/in/zanetem/), where I look forward to hearing 
about the continued success of our international initiatives.

Thank you for making my time as International Partnerships 
Officer such a rewarding experience. 

Žanete Markova 
International Partnerships Officer

What we do 

•	 Enhance global education ties

•	 Facilitate partner events

•	 Frequently communicate and engage with partners

•	 Contracts and compliance

•	 Assist on strategic marketing to boost  

the visibility of TNE programmes.

Meet the Team 

April Moore 
Head of International Partnerships 
and Global Mobility Team

David Wallace 
Senior International Compliance 
& Contracts Manager

Yue Li 
International Partnerships  
Development Manager

Žanete Markova 
International  
Partnerships Officer
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